Dear Sir/Madam,

It is my understanding that it is your company that manufactures the product
Sine-off.

I am head of a group called Mothers Against Methamphetamine (MAMa) of
Loganville and Walton County Inc. a non-profit company fighting the war on
Meth. I would like to commend you and your company for your new product and
commercial.

Your commercial not only shows your dedication to the general public and our
health, but also shows great dedication to being a proactive part in the war
on Meth currently going on in America.

Just the mention of Meth in your commercial has tremendous impact. You are
showing the general public that this is everyones problem and everyone is
needed to stop this horrible drug that is affecting us ALL.

Although I am only one person..... I will be using your product not only for
its tremendous effectiveness but in order to fund your company in a small
way simply because you care.

Janie Fulghum
www.mama30052.0rg




